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DO YOU HAVE A VISION 
FOR RESTORING SIGHT?
We are thrilled to provide financial assistance to 
you for Vision-Related Service Projects. 

Any medical volunteer may apply. 
First  preference is given to 
ophthalmology residents with an 
Advancing Sight Network 
connection. 

Scholarship awards can be used 
for travel, lodging, supplies, 
and expenses related to the 
service project. 

The project must be vision-related. 

Applications can be submitted at 
any time. Awards will typically be 
made within 4-6 weeks. 

This scholarship 
honors Dr. Robert L. 
Phillips for his years of 
dedicated service in 
training 
ophthalmology 
residents and 
restoring eyesight to 
his patients. 

For More Information Contact: 
To restore eyesight to those in 
need by supporting the Phillips 
Scholarship, SCAN HERE:

THE PHILLIPS 
SCHOLARSHIP 
for Vision Related 
Service Projects 


